
Dr. Roger Revelle will lecture on "Science and the Sea"

December 20, 1963

Dr. Roger Revelle, Director of the University's Scripps Institution of 0ceanography and University Dean--
Research, will lecture on "Science and the Sea" before high school students and teachers in Dallas, Texas, on
December 27 and 28.

He appears on the Holiday Science Lecture program of the American Association for the Advancement of
Science. In this program, made possible by a grant from the National Science Foundation, outstanding scientists
are appearing in Christmas lectures in seven U. S. cities and in Easter lectures in three more.

In Dallas, the lectures are also sponsored by the Council of Scientific Societies, Dallas-Forth Worth area.


